
 

 

 

June Newsletter - GDPR permission. 

Please open this mail to ensure that 
we have your permission to keep your 

email contact details 
 

View this email in your 

browser  

 

 

  

 
To comply with the new data protection regulations (GDPR), we need your permission to 

keep you on our newsletter mailing list. You'll no doubt be fed up with companies 

contacting you but we all have to do this to comply. So, if you wish to keep receiving the 

newsletters from the Parish Council, we need your permission to do so. 

 

To be on this list you will have either requested to us that you receive the PC's 

newsletters or you will have been on the Pannal Village Society's list which the PC took 

over on its formation. 

 

We do need you to confirm that you're happy to continue to receive mailings from us 

and to make it as simple as possible, but we do need you to "opt in". In doing so, we'll 

know that you're happy for us to retain you on the PC's mailing list. To be clear, we only 

keep your email address on the database. 

 

Use this link here to opt in - Update Settings. At any time, you can easily unsubscribe 

using the unsubscribe link at the end of this mail. And you can sign up again at any time 

by using the "Contact Us" page of the website - here: http://www.pannalandburnbridge-

pc.gov.uk/ContactUs.aspx 

 

Unfortunately, though we won't be able to tell them, those that do not open this mail 

and opt in will have to be removed from our newsletter list to comply with the 

legislation. 

 

If you do have any questions about this, please email parishclerk@pannalandburnbridge-

pc.gov.uk. 

 

For reference, the most recent newsletter is always posted on both of the Village Notice 

Boards (at the Memorial Hall and at St Robert's Church) and all newsletters are posted 

on the website here: http://www.pannalandburnbridge-pc.gov.uk/Documents.aspx 

 

We hope that you've decided to stay in touch! 

 
Also, you can join our Facebook group where you'll get any breaking news more quickly than 
through the periodic newsletters: 
https://www.facebook.com/Pannal-and-Burn-Bridge-Parish-Council-1655335551445518/ 
 
Best wishes, 
Howard West, Chairman 
howard.west@pannalandburnbridge-pc.gov.uk 
and Dave Oswin, Deputy Chairman and Councillors Cathy Burrell, Ian Birchall, Steve Cobb, 
Harvey Alexander and Ryan Dall. 
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